
 

OBWB invites proposals for grants  

The Okanagan Basin Water Board is inviting non-profit groups, local governments, irrigation and 

improvement districts to apply for 2011 Water Conservation and Quality Improvement Grants.  

1/24/2011 

 
The Okanagan Basin Water Board is inviting non-profit groups, local governments, irrigation and improvement districts to apply 

for 2011 Water Conservation and Quality Improvement Grants.  The OBWB is looking for projects that can be implemented in 

multiple communities, provide examples of water quality improvements benefiting the valley, or promote reduced use of water 

resources.  Applications are due by February 21st, and must include an endorsement from local government.  The OBWB has 

provided over 1.7 million dollars in grants to 96 projects over the past five years. 

  
Sara Norman-Penticton 

 


